
 
 
 
Microsoft 365 Security Audit 
 
Presented: March 30, 2022 

 
Our objective for this audit was to evaluate how the City manages its primary Microsoft 
tenant to protect and sustain the City’s information. 

Out audit scope was fiscal year 2021 to February 2022. 

This report is confidential and there was no public discussion on this item pursuant to 
Government Code: 

§551.076 Deliberation Regarding Security Devices or Security Audits; Closed Meeting 

§551.089 Deliberation Regarding Security Devices or Security Audits; Closed Meeting 

 


